
RWE and Vineyard Offshore 
request your feedback on 
their draft Joint Fisheries 

Communications Plan 

RWE Offshore Wind Holdings, LLC (RWE) and Vineyard Offshore, LLC (Vineyard 
Offshore) have developed a draft Joint Fisheries Communications Plan (FCP) which 
provides a framework for communicating and building collaborative relationships with 
fishery participants, fishing communities, and a range of fishery constituents. This 
joint FCP was developed with the intent of streamlining and simplifying 
communication and coordination efforts across the two lease areas offshore 
Humboldt, California. 

→ View the draft Joint Fishery Communication Plan

There are two ways to provide feedback on the draft FCP: 

• October 10th, 2023 from 5-7 pm PDT
➢Attend in person: Wharfinger Building (1 Marina Way, Eureka, CA 95501)

➢Join virtually: https://www.22ave.tv/fcpmeeting101023.html

➢Join by phone: 669-444-9171 | Meeting ID: 894 4347 1484 | Passcode: 916775

Attend a public meeting with RWE and Vineyard Offshore

• Submit comments by November 10th, 2023

➢Email comments to Rick Robins and Erik Peckar (Rick.Robins@rwe.com;
epeckar@vineyardoffshore.com).

➢Please include “FCP feedback” in the subject line

Submit written comments to RWE and Vineyard Offshore 
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